
GET READY FOR SENIOR PORTRAITS! 
 

Great news Class of 2022! 

Prestige Portraits has been chosen as your official Senior Portrait Yearbook Photographer. 

 

Your school is requesting that every Class of 2022 Senior make an appointment with Prestige to 

have their portraits taken over the summer.  Don’t miss out on being in the yearbook!  You must 

be photographed by Prestige to be included in the 2021/22 yearbook.   

 

We will be at your school on the dates below to offer these special photography sessions. 

 

DATES: July 13-15, 19-20, 2021 

LOCATION: Northwest Guilford High School 

COST:  $25 Full Session  

 

The dress requirements of your school for the yearbook image include having the ladies 

photographed in a black drape and the gentlemen photographed in a tuxedo.  Prestige will 

provide these outfits at the time of your session. Ladies should bring a tank top or tube top to go 

under the drape and men should bring a white t-shirt to go under the tux.  Also, don’t forget to 

bring one outfit for your casual pictures! 

 

To schedule your session: 

1. Please visit schedule.prestigeportraits.com. 
2. Enter the city and state for your school. 
3. Once you find your school, enter your information to schedule your appointment time. 
4. Prepay online or pay at the camera.  
5. There are limited appointments available, so sign up soon! 

 

Please reference the included brochure for information about your session options. 

 

Questions?  Please contact us at 919-377-0026 or email prestigeraleigh@lifetouch.com 

As the most popular senior photographer in the area, we have worked with thousands of seniors 

and their families over the years to help them capture this special moment. We look forward to 

sharing this milestone with you and providing outstanding photography and customer service. 

 

 

 
 


